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Friday 10th January 
 
 

Welcome back! 
 
We are so pleased to welcome you all 
back to Park View after the 
Christmas break. 
 
There are lots of great things 
happening this term for you and your 
child to look forward to so keep a 
look out for more information.  
 
Remember to check your child’s blog 
regularly and please download the 
School Spider App if you haven’t 
already. This will help us to keep in 
touch with you. 
 
We look forward to working with you 
in 2020. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
  
 

Spring Term Diary Dates 
16th January – Reception Stay 
and Play 
23rd January – Nursery Stay 
and Play 
28th January – 2V Class 
Assembly 
30th January – Reception Stay 
and Play 
30th January – Healthy Gems 
Workshop 
6th February – Nursery Stay 
and Play 
11th February – 6P Class 
Assembly 
13th February – Reception stay 
and play 
13th February – Break up for 
half term 
24th February – Spring 2 begins 
3rd March – 5P Class Assembly 
4th and 5th March – Parents 
Evening 
31st March – 2P Class Assembly 
3rd April – Easter Bonnet parade 
and Easter Raffle 
3rd April – Finish for Easter 
Break 
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Attendance 
 

Our school target is: 96% 
This week’s whole school attendance is:- 

94.8% 
 

The winners of our attendance mascots are:- 
RV 95.7%   1P 98.4%   4V 98.3%  

 
The winners of the punctuality mascots are:- 

RV, 2P, 6P 
Well done everybody!! 

 
	 = At or above our school target 

Reminders and notices 
 
The weather is getting very 
cold. Please make sure that 
you are sending children in 
with warm coats, hats and 
gloves.  
 
EYFS are desperately short 
of spare underwear for both 
girls and boys. If you have 
any at home we would really 
appreciate it!  
 
 
 

Healthy Gems 
 
On 30th January 1.15pm – 2.45pm 
we will be holding a Healthy Gems 
workshop. Look out for more 
information coming soon. 
 
 

School Website 
 
Don’t forget to keep 
checking your child’s class 
page for updates. 
 


